


CITY OF LEEDS
Minutes
Special Meeting
3:00 PM 
 June 3rd, 2019

A special meeting was held on Monday, June 3rd, 2019 at Leeds City Hall.  Nick Parslow called the meeting to order at 3:00 via teleconference. Council Member Rob Nelsen also joined the meeting via teleconference.  Present in the City Hall were Council Members Patrick Streyle and Kris Larson and Auditor Kari Follman.  Council Member Kyle Nelsen was absent.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mayor Parslow reported to the council information regarding a conversation with AE2S and ND Department of Health on ramifications of delaying Lead Service Line Placement project until 2020.  AE2S stated that additional grants could be applied for water main replacement and the Department of Health spoke to the likelihood that the City of Leeds would still be eligible for loan forgiveness program if we applied in 2020.

Patrick Streyle made a motion to table the project for Lead Service Line Replacement, water main replacement and street repair until 2020.  Rob Nelsen seconded the motion. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:05 PM.  
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Nick Parslow

Mayor
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Kari Follman

City Auditor


